
Remember those listed in 

Family MaƩers in your 

thoughts and prayers. 

Contact Sharon Reber with 

any family maƩers at (816) 

665‐4987 or by email 

hreber9@hotmail.com  

Sending 

Thoughts and 

Prayers:   Karen Darling 

had tesƟng done, Skip 

Richardson sick, Fred 

Broski wife Jane sƟll in 

rehab. Dean Truelove  sƟll 

baƩling  complicaƟons from 

surgery. Leroy Morrison 

Grandmother has fallen. 

Sympathy: Jerry Simpson , 

Cecil Taylor , Dave Perkins 

and KiƩy Oswald all passed 

Fක඗ඕ ගඐඍ Dඍඛඓ ඗ඎ ගඐඍ Pකඍඛඑඌඍඖග:  

Central Auto Racing 
Boosters 

Fඉඕඑඔඡ Mඉගගඍකඛ:  

Dear members: 

 

I am so honored to be your 2020 Central Auto Racing Boosters President. My childhood 

is mostly made up of racing memories and with those memories CARB is included. I 

remember aƩending meeƟngs with my parents and seeing Bob Libbey, the Hawkin’s, 

JD & Diana Green, the Reber’s, and Skip Richardson siƫng behind the tables.....Just to 

name a few. I am beyond proud to be able to pour my love for our sport into this 

organizaƟon just the way they and so many others have since 1952. 

 

As we step into the future, I believe my passion and goals are the same as any past 

CARB President, and that is to Promote and Preserve our sport. I, along with my amaz‐

ing board hope to use our talents, passion, and drive to do just that. We can’t do any of 

it without you, the General Membership and our CARB supported tracks! We need you; 

to support not just our events but our local tracks as well. You all have talents and giŌs 

that can help us succeed! Let’s make 2020 the best year yet. Get out and support your 

local race tracks! 
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SPECIAL POINTS OF INTEREST: 

 Check your Membership due 

dates 

 We are accepƟng candy and 

bike donaƟons for Snake Parade 

 If you would like your newsleƩer 

emailed contact Stacy Kline or 

Cindy Layne 

 Volunteers are needed for all 

upcoming events 

 

 



Central Auto Racing Boosters Pa

Please check your dates on your membership dues, if you need to renew or know someone that wants 

to join please contact me. Bob Reber 816‐665‐4987 or e‐mail bobreber@hotmail.com 

 

If your Spark Plug Kid’s Membership needs renewed or you know someone who would like to join 

Sparky’s Club please contact Heather Reber 816‐885‐4653 or email hreber9@hotmail.com  

From the Desk of the Membership Secretary: 

We are currently looking for a venue to hold our yearly kick off event for the 

Spark Plugs Kids Club members. We will be providing a lunch and assistance 

with assembling our Pinewood Derby cars.  Myron Powell has offered his help 

and knowledge of Pinewood Derby Car building. If you would like to volunteer 

to help for this event please contact any officer or  board member!  

As of January the total amount of blood donated is 0 pints 
for 2020. We are very much in need of blood donors for 2020. 
Winter months are always a difϐicult time with the Blood 
Center; they are in dire need of blood and platelets. Please 
take time out of your busy schedule and plan on going to one 
of the following locations to donate. 
C.A.R.B. has always committed to donating 50 pints per year. 
It’s such a simple thing to do. Some day, you or a family 
member may have to use this service. If you have any 
questions or need to know if you are allowed to donate 
because of health issues please contact me; Stacy (816) 808- 
3476 or stacy3k99@gmail.com C.A.R.B.’S computer code is 
ZO. Please use this code when you give blood or platelets. 

The locations for donating are at: 
4040 Main Street Kansas City, MO 
64111 
1124 West 40 Highway Blue Springs, 
MO 
64015 
7265 N. Oak Trafficway Gladstone, MO 
64118 
16465 West 119th Street Olathe, KS 
66061 
Times Square Shopping Center 10568 
Metcalf Overland Park, KS 66212 
3122 Frederick St. Joseph, MO 64506 
6220 Southwest 29th Street, Suite 100 
Topeka KS 66614 



Since 1990 the Clyde Ellis Race On Car Show has been a staple of the Snake Saturday fesƟviƟes. Come 

see some of the areas best race cars, meet local drivers, and more! Learn about our dirt track 

community, the Central Auto Racing Boosters, the Spark Plug Kids Club and be a part of the fun! We 

will have race cars, classic cars, DemoliƟon derby cars and more! Do the kids have a power wheel or 

pinewood derby car? There is a place in the show for them as well! The car show will be located near 

the children’s area, food vendors and carnival. We look forward to seeing you there as a parƟcipant or 

spectator. We welcome all cars, motorcycles, mud trucks wanƟng to enter the car show.  We are also 

taking donaƟons for bikes to give away. If you would like more info contact one of the Board or 

Officers. CARB will also have a float in the parade.  The Chairpersons for the float are Shawna & Myron 

Powell. This years parade theme is  “Victory Lane Shin‐dig at the Shamrock 500”  If you would like to 

donate candy to pass out at the parade contact Cindy Layne (816) 519‐8860. Come one, come all, lets 

have a  shin‐dig! 

   

Volume 1, Issue 1 Page 3 

 

Snake Parade/ Clyde Ellis Race On Car Show: 

  W඗කඔඌ ඗ඎ Wඐඍඍඔඛ:  

We are so excited to be participating in the World of Wheels car show again this year! February 21 - 
23  We had so much interest that next year we will see about growing our display. We have 8 drivers 
bringing their cars out. Sprints, Stock Cars, Grand National, Mod Lite, and a modiϐied.  Come check out 
our new Pinewood Derby track and maybe catch a race or two!  We will be offering a membership spe-
cial for the weekend as well. Purchase an Adult CARB membership and get a Kid's membership half 
off! This year we will also be doing driver interviews and autograph sessions. If you or know anyone 
who is interested in either, please contact Steve Cochran or Shelby Manthe to schedule a day and time 
to join us! centralautoracingboosters@gmail.com   



Please	note:	Everyone is invited to all of our Board meeting, our next Board Meeting is February 4, 
2020 at the home of Shawna & Myron Powell. For instructions to get there call Shawna. 
 

Welcome to our 2020 Ofϐicers and Board of Directors and Appointed Chairpersons: 

ROSTER & YELLOW PAGES ARE BACK!! 

CARB is in the process of building the 2020 Roster & Yellow Pages. We would like to have them  
printed by  Snake Parade/ Clyde Ellis Race On Car Show in March. 

Roster Information:  If your address or telephone number has changed, please contact Bob Reber 
before February 1, 2020 so your contact information can be updated before printing. 

Yellow Pages Information:  If you are a business or individual who donated items/prizes to any of 
the 2019 C.A.R.B. events then you are entitled to a free advertisement in the 2020 yellow pages. 

Someone will be contacting you regarding your ad.  Ad sizes are; donate to 1 event – business 
card size; 2 events – half page size; 3 or more events – full page. 

If you did not donate, you can purchase ad space by calling Stacy Kline at 816-808-3476 or 
email stacy3k99@gmail.com.  Ad prices are; business card $25.00, half page $50.00, and full page 
ad $100.00.   

2020 Officers 
President: Shelby Manthe 
Vice President: Shawna Powell 
Secretary: Cindy Layne 
Treasurer: Linda Howell 
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber 
Sergeant-At - Arms: Jeff Siler & Myron Powell 
 
2020 Board of Directors 

Chelsea Ballew 
Debbie Hand 
Stacy Kline 
Justin Lawson 
Mary Marshall 
Heather Reber 
Sharon Reber 
Skip Richardson 

2020 Appointed Positions 
Chaplain: Justin Lawson 
Coordinator: Shawna Powell 
Data Base Coordinator: Cindy Layne 
Family Matters: Sharon Reber 
Historian: Joan Ellis / Stacy Kline 
Hospitality: Carrie Richardson 
Sparkplug’s Kids Club: Chelsea Ballew / Myron Powell 
Photographer: Lisa Burlington / Mary Marshall 
Publicist: Cindy Layne 
 
Other Committees 
Blood Bank: Stacy Kline 
Bowl-A-Thon: Debbie Bergman 
Clyde Ellis Race On: 
Donations: Skip & Carrie Richardson / Paul Woodson 
Driver/Fan Appreciation Fall Festival: Shawna Powell 
Pool Tournament: Jeff Siler / Shawna Powell 
Newsletters: Stacy Kline / Cindy Layne 
Roster & Business pages: Stacy Kline 
Snake Saturday Float: Shawna & Myron Powell 
By-Laws committee: Cindy Layne / Linda Howell 
Website: Cindy Layne 
World of Wheels: Steve Cochran / Vernon Kever  





                                             Sඉඞඍ ගඐඍ Dඉගඍ:  
 
Our next General Membership meeting February 8, 2020 at 1:15 to 3.  Our  location is Kansas City North Community Center,  
Multi-Purpose Room, 3930 NE Antioch Road, Kansas City, MO 64117  
Next Hall of Fame General Membership Meeting is February 9,2020 at Christy’s Clubhouse; 1:00 pm 4729 Swartz Road, KCK 66106  

Voting on Ofϐicers & Board of Directors and By-Laws 
Bowling tournament – January 25, 2020 

 World of Wheels – February 21-23, 2020 
Snake Saturday – March 14, 2020   

www.kccarb.com 

CARB OFFICERS: 
President: Shelby Manthe (913) 827-2054 
Vice President: Shawna Powell (816) 807-7012 
Secretary: Cindy Layne (816) 519-8860 
Treasurer: Linda Howell (816) 786-2488 
Membership Secretary: Bob Reber (816) 665-4987 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Jeff Siler (913) 375-2585 
Sergeant-At-Arms: Myron Powell (816) 807-6556 
 
BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
Chelsea Ballew (913) 205-0265 
Debbie Hand (913) 207-2252 
Stacy Kline (816)808-3476 
Justin Lawson (913) 787-5388 
Mary Marshall  (816)786-5629 
Sharon Reber (816) 665-4987 
Skip Richardson (913) 484-1836  
Heather Reber (816) 885-4653 

 

	

HOF OFFICERS: 
President: Karen Darling (660) 229-0952 
Vice President:  Dave Tyson (816) 896-2450 
Secretary: Debbie Bergman (913) 683-2390 
Treasurer: Teresa Ossman (785) 231-9802 
 
Directors 
JD Cormack (816) 454-2263 
Ray Cunningham (913) 269-3481 
Sherry Emily (816) 223-2054 
Brenda Johnson (913) 396-1770 
Bobby Layne (816) 476-7223 
Donna Marrs (913) 888-0539 
Terri Darling Martin (816) 548-5563 
Darin Woodward (816) 550-8623 
Bud Hunnicutt (Honorary) (816) 331-2220 


